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Dear Water User: 

The Department, in cooperation with the Watermaster of District 37, has scheduled a 
meeting to discuss issues involving the use and delivery of the "saved water rights" on 
the Big Wood River which you may have an interest. Specifically, discussion will focus 
on the Baseline Bypass Canal and Extension Bypass Canal saved water rights. 

The meeting will be held: DATE: 
TIME: 
PLACE: 

FEBRUARY 28, 2003 
10:00AM 
Shoshone School District Board Room 
409 N Apple St. 
Shoshone, ID 

(1 block West of Hwy 75) (Hwy 75 is the main street through Shoshone) 

HISTORY: Last year the Department received a request of the watermaster for direction 
on delivering "saved water rights" on the Big Wood River. On July 16, 2002, a meeting 
was held with some water users and the watermaster in an effort to identify and 
understand issues concerning delivery of saved rights on the Baseline Bypass Canal and 
Extension Bypass Canal. After the meeting a letter dated August 6th, 2002, was sent to 
the watermaster providing instruction as to how these "saved water rights" are to be 
delivered. (Copy attached) 

Apparently the watennaster continues to field questions as to how these rights are to be 
delivered. With prospects of continued poor water availability this year and continued 
questions the meeting above has been scheduled to address delivery of these rights. 

You are urged to attend the meeting if you have an interest in these matters. 

Sincerely, 

.~IA-~ 
Allen Merritt, .JI 
Southern Region Manager 

Director 




